/- FERRIBY HALL

Winter League Fixtures 2023-24

Team Number 1 h/c Number 2 h/c Number 3 h/c
Arche Steve Yarrow 5 Brian Matson 20 Mel White 40
Bianca Tim Hunter 30 Paul Sisson 30 Rob Hancox 10
Cupid Mike Mulligan -5 Martin Douglas -10 Francis Harrison 5
Dione lan White 15 Chris Wescott 30 Marcus Fischer -10
Europa Martin Shaw 15 Adam Jordan 5 Steve Verity 15
Francisco Will Neesham -10 Vanessa Brown 30 Duncan Berriman 15
Ganymede Paul Watson 20 Ben Vahey 0 Jackie Smith 50
Helene Mark Vahey 15 John Johnson 0 Julia Turnbull 35

Substitutes

Number 1 h/c Number 2 h/c Number 3 h/c
Adam Houldridge -40 Julian Chalk -15 Florence Jordan 35
Charlie Samuel -20 Sam Bowlas 5 Brian Matson -20
Olly Samuel 0 Rich McAlpin -5 Paul Sisson -10
Ben Cook -30 Tom Knight 0 Simon Hudson -50
Mike Jones -10 Max Brocklesby 15 Chris Wescott -10
Chris Bowlas -40 Simon Hudson 10 Adam Jordan -35
Mike Clemson 0 of o Vanessa Brown -10
Julian Chalk 15 of o Ben Vahey -40
Rich McAlpin 15 of o John Johnson -40
Martin Douglas 20 of o of o
Jon Samuel 10 of o of o
Tom Knight 25 of o of o
Rob Brocklesby 15 of o of o
Paul Booth 0 of o of o
Andy Neesham 0 of o of o
Simon Tomlinson 15 of o of o
Nigel Downes 10 of o of o

0 ol 0 ol 0

111 The maximum starting handicap difference is 55 points !!!

If anyone feels their handicap is a long way out please drop Brian Matson a brief e-mail on the understanding this is no guarantee it will

change!

ENJOY YOUR SQUASH!




FERRIBY HALL

Winter League 2023/24

Results to: Christmas
/[ _Team | [ Ponts | |
Cupid 7.5
Europa 7.5
Bianca 6
Francisco 6
Arche 5
Helene 5
Dione 4
Ganymede 4

So, as we break for Christmas there’s a new leader at the top of the board! But it’s all very close, so all to play for and a long way to go.

Just a very gentle reminder about the concept of the winter league; it’s a team game so players are encouraged to turn up ready to start, support and score from
7:20pm.

We know this isn’t always possible so please ensure if there’s any deviation from this your team and the opposing team members are all aware of the changes. It
really helps.

If you need a sub, there’s plenty to choose from which is preferable to rearranging your match. Subs are a real help to the format of the competition and are
encouraged to help out with scoring if they can, but | don’t think any of us should be surprised if they say they can only stay for their match.

The Winter League is a great way to improve your squash, play new opponents and, most importantly, have fun.
Enjoy the break. The league starts again w/c 8th Jan 2024
All the best!

Brian



